
 

Good Moring to you all, 

  

Please get the message out to your community, that we all need to better job in locking our vehicle doors. 
Let’s help each other in making our community safe, by reminding each other safety events and call in 
suspicious people or incidents.  



  

Over the past two weeks we have multiple vehicle burglaries and they stem from UNLOCKED 
VEHICLES. We have lots of video showing multiple people walking around in the streets and in peoples 
yards with no calls into the police department.  

  

Thanks you all for the assistance on this matter.  

  

Advising your community will make your community safe. Once the bad guys pull on a few vehicle doors 
and they are locked, they seem to move elsewhere but if one is open, they will go through the your entire 
neighborhood and pull your door handle even if it is locked.  

  

I attached a flyer it this is an easier way for you to put the information out. 


